13 August 2002

Cinenova Board
113 Roman Road
Bethnal Green
London

E2 0QN

Dear Cinenova Board,

Further to my letter to you of 28 May, | am writing to find out exactly what the state of play
is with regard to the potential Lux sub distribution or indeed any other initiatives. As you
probably know there was an article about Cinenova in the last issue of Vertigo. It is very
difficult to us to respond or disseminate information about the future without communication
from you.

| am enclosing a cheque for £2,500 which should cover the outstanding royalty payments
up to June 2002 according to the email | have received from Emma Hedditch. | will require
a full breakdown of those royalty payments. | would also ask that these royalties are paid
as a matter of urgency. However withoul further information or a progress report | can't
release any further support.

Things have now dragged on for a very long time. A copy of my letter of May 28" is
atlached which sets out clearly the information we require. Is there any reason why
everything seems to have ground to a halt again?

I look forward to hearing from you so that we can make some kind of public announcement,
simply so people know whal is happening.

Best wishes

Gill Henderson
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